

THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND

PATRON: Sir David Levene OBE, KNZM

President: PETER JEFFARES Secretary: VICKY LATTA

PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

15 December 2017

Newsletter to members

CHRISTMAS BARBEQUE - Sunday 10th December 2017

The Club held a fantastic Christmas barbeque hosted by President Peter Jeffares and his wife Nicola at their fabulous new apartment at Hereford Street, Freeman's Bay. It was a wonderful get together prior to Christmas, enjoying the Jeffares' incredible hospitality in the amazing setting of their new apartment. It was a great way to wind up the year's activities.

25th ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT - Monday 26th February 2018

2018 will be the Carbine Club's 25th running of it Annual Charity Golf Tournament to raise funds for the Club's charity, the Sir Denis Blundell Charitable Trust for the benefit of disabled athletes. A flyer is **attached** with more information on the tournament.

For those wanting to play, please register your interest with Susie Simcock if you have not already done so. Her contact details are: email - susie.simcock@xtra.co.nz or mobile 027 476 0443.

Whether you are a golfer or not, this is the Club's main fundraising event of the year and the more successful this event, the more the Club is able to assist disabled athletes in the pursuit of their sporting dreams through Paralympics NZ and Parafed Auckland. If you have any contacts or know of anyone who may be able to provide prizes for the tournament, raffle or auction items or be able to contribute in some other way to the success of this day, please contact Susie Simcock.

We want this milestone running of the event to enable us to increase the Club's contributions to Parafed Auckland and Paralympics NZ in 2018 and we need your assistance to achieve that.

CHRISTMAS GREETINGS

On behalf of the President and all the Committee, have an enjoyable festive season with friends and family and stay safe. We look forward to seeing you in the New Year.

Regards

VJ Latta Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND